
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

We have an exciting few weeks ahead of us, with lots of class trips and extra curricular learning going on! I am 

sure that the Reception classes are looking forward to their visits to Sainsbury’s and the London Aquarium as part 

of their new topic.  Every class will also have the opportunity to visit Lewisham library over this half term as part 

of our enjoyment for reading curriculum, which Miss Adams has kindly organized. Year One will be visiting the 

Lewisham clock-tower as part of their learning about the local community and Year Twos will be having a pizza 

sale—yum yum!  

 

If you are able to help out with any of these activities then please see your class teacher. The dates are overleaf. I 

am sure you are all looking forward to the term as much as we are. Thank you for your ongoing support.  

  

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  
 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 15th January 2016  
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Dates for your diary: 

Mon 18th Jan—Reception trip to Sainsbury’s 

Tue 19th Jan—Year 1 trip to Lewisham 

Fri 22nd Jan 9:15am—Parents phonics workshop 

with Mr Wills 

Tue 26th Jan 2:15pm—Reception Open classroom 

Tue 26th Jan 7pm—KS1 Curriculum evening for par-

ents 

Fri 29th Jan—Photographer in to take individual 

school photos of children 

Mon 1st Feb—Reception trip to London Aquarium 

Thur 4th Feb 2pm — Parents Phonics Workshop 

with Mr Wills 

Fri 5th Feb 9am—PAFT coffee morning 

Fri 5th Feb 7pm—PAFT quiz night (adults only at 

Trinity Secondary) 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

Year Two Pizza Sale: 

On Thursday next week both Year Two classes will be making pizzas! 

Mr Janes has been persuaded to open the gates at 2:30pm on this day 

for any Year Two parents who would like 

to purchase a slice at a very reasonable 

price! The children will be selling them 

themselves (and using their brilliant 

maths skills to give change). Squash and 

water will also be available to wash it 

down with. If you would like more infor-

mation, please see your class teacher.  

PE kit reminder: 

As it is getting extremely cold now we are in January, can you please 

ensure that children have sweat-

shirts and jogging bottoms as part 

of their PE kit. We want to make 

sure that children enjoy their 

games sessions, whatever the 

weather!  

Come and learn how we teach phon-

ics at Trinity! 

 

This will be a practical and informative ses-

sion led by Mr Wills. There will be an op-

portunity to ask questions and learn how to 

best use the sounds when helping your 

child with homework and reading. 

Friday 22
nd

 January at 9:15am 

and Thursday 4
th
 February at 2pm  

(repeat session) 

 

PAFT Quiz Night: 

Are you a quiz buff? Do you want to have a great 

night out? Come along to the PAFT quiz evening on 

Friday 5th February at the Secondary school! Please 

see one of the PAFT team if you would like any fur-

ther details.   
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